
Receiving CalFresh will not reduce your SSI payment amount.

SSI recipients living alone or with another person not currently receiving CalFresh will 
likely be eligible for benefits and will need to apply for CalFresh.

SSI recipients living with others already receiving CalFresh will automatically be enrolled 
in the program between June and December, 2019.



http://www.getcalfresh.org
https://www.sandieghungercoalition.org/calfresh-assistance
https://feedingsandiego.org/need-help/calfresh/
https://crcncc.org/food-nutrition-services/
http://www.alliance-for-africa.org/programs_sub.php?id=19
https://www.chulavistacc.org/
http://www.syhc.org/cmss-social-services/
http://www.somalifamilyservice.org/index.php/contact-sfs
https://www.csusm.edu/sss/communityresources.html
https://www.lamaestra.org/community-health-access/default.html
https://basicneeds.ucsd.edu/calfresh/index.html?_ga=2.268035404.310767083.1555344653-690632744.1555344653
https://www.nchs-health.org/contact/
https://www.mtnhealth.org/services/application-assistance/
https://home-start.org/contact-us-2/
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/hhsa/programs/ssp/food_stamps.html
https://sandiegofoodbank.org/programs/calfresh/
https://www.nhcare.org/contact
https://www.ccdsd.org/programs/healthcare-coverage-and-calfresh-benefits/
http://www.vistacommunityclinic.org/community-health/
https://www.borregohealth.org/contact-us
https://crcncc.org/food-nutrition-services/
https://crcncc.org/food-nutrition-services/
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